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BOX Exchange LLC (“BOX” or “the Exchange”) recently distributed IC-2019-16 which detailed the 

upcoming acceptance of Complex Qualified Contingent Cross Orders and modification to the 

execution of Complex Customer Cross Orders.  

The changes scheduled for July 15, 2019 have now been postponed. The Exchange will inform 

Participants via Informational Circular when a new implementation date is confirmed.  

For more information, please see SR-BOX-2019-17.  

 
 
 

Contact 

 

Please contact the Market Operations Center at (866) 768-8845 or by e-mail at 

BOXMOC@boxoptions.com should you require additional information. 

 

 

TO: BOX Options Participants 

FROM: BOX Market Operations Center 

SUBJECT: Complex Qualified Contingent Cross Orders – POSTPONED 

DATE: July 11, 2019 

 

https://boxoptions.com/assets/IC-2019-16-Complex-Qualified-Contingent-Cross-Orders.pdf
http://lynxstorageaccount.blob.core.windows.net/boxvr/SE_resources/SR-BOX-2019-17.pdf
mailto:BOXMOC@boxoptions.com

